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1) For the Commercial Alteration permit, the response letter and revised drawings were 

submitted by the architect yesterday (Thursday, 10/26/23) afternoon. According to the 
city, we should receive a response in 7 to 14 calendar days. 

2) The Fire Alarm plan is approvable however we will not receive a permit until the 
Commercial Alteration building permit is issued. 

3) The Fire Suppression plan is approvable however we will not receive a permit until the 
Commercial Alteration building permit is issued. 

4) Regarding the Water Service (fire protection water), the plan is to begin this work next 
week (the week of October 30th). 

5) Sprinkler system installation is 70% to 80% complete on the 1st floor. Brigade Fire is 
currently installing heads in the Informal Gathering Space. 

 
The building is a construction site, so all visitors need to pay close attention to their activities. 
 


